
From: Principal Planning Officer

Subject: RE: Acknowledgement: UK Docks River Drive site [NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]

Date: 4 September 2014 12:10:43 BST
To: Melanie Todd
Cc: Customer Advocates , Head of Development Services

Hello – The Head of Development Services is out of the office at the moment and I have been asked 
to respond to your email – my colleague from the Building Control Team has confirmed that they sent 
the completion certificate out on June 17th. The final Building Control inspection was on 13th June.

Regards
Principal Planning Officer

Unless otherwise stated, opinions, conclusions and other information expressed in this message are 
personal, and not those of South Tyneside Council.

From: Melanie Todd
Sent: 03 September 2014 16:48
To: Head of Development Services
Subject: Re: UK Docks River Drive site

Dear Head of Development Services

Could you verify the date of the issue by South Tyneside Council of the completion certificate to UK 
Docks for the shed at the River Drive site.

Kind regards,
Melanie Todd

On 3 Sep 2014, at 14:41, Head of Development Services wrote:

Dear Miss Todd

Thank you for your email.

I know that the company has been undertaking further works to complete the shelter in recent weeks.
The Council as Planning Authority is not required to sign this construction work off as this is a matter 
for Building Control.  I have been able to speak with the case officer in Building Control today and can
confirm that the completion certificate has been issued.

I hope this is helpful

Kind regards
Head of Development Services
South Tyneside Council

From: Melanie Todd
Sent: 03 September 2014 12:46
To: Head of Development Services
Subject: RE:UK Docks River Drive site

RE:UK Docks River Drive site

Dear Head of Development Services

Could you verify if the shed which has been under construction since 5th September 2013 at the UK 
Docks River Drive site has now been signed off by South Tyneside Council Planning Department?

Kind regards,
Melanie Todd


